
NOTE FROM THE EDITORS

The editors would like to note that Paul Axelrod’s name was misspelled in the pre-
vious issue. We apologize for this oversight.

We would also like to thank our outgoing Book Review Editor, Beth Palmer, for
her hard work on the journal over her tenureship. She will be dearly missed for
her contributions to the journal’s content as well as its direction and scope. In her
place, we welcome Ian Milligan.
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